
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News Release 
03/14/2013 

 

 

Sheriff Lavender wants to alert the community to several thefts as a result of car 

break-ins occurring in the Kingston area in the last month. The Ross County 

Sheriff’s Office has taken reports in the 8000 block of State Route 159, Fox Hill 

Drive, Red Bud Lane, Snyder Road, and the 9000 block of Dry Run Road. 

 

The Sheriff would like to remind all residents to keep car doors locked and remove 

all valuables from their vehicles. Residents should also make sure all doors and 

windows are locked and garage doors down on their homes and any out buildings 

when they are away.  

 

The Sheriff’s Office is focusing extra patrols in this area to help find the person or 

persons responsible for these crimes.   

 

Residents are encouraged to report any suspicious activity to the Ross County 

Sheriff’s at 740-773-1185 or anonymously to Southern Ohio Crime Stoppers at 740-

773-TIPS (8477).  Southern Ohio Crime Stoppers pays for tips in the Adams, 
Athens, Gallia, Highland, Hocking, Jackson, Lawrence, Meigs, Pike, Ross, 
Scioto, and Vinton county areas. 

 


